
Ben Shumaker <ben@ci.stevenson.wa.us>

Support for Lucy -Comments for Meeting
Amneh Abdulkader <amnehabdulkader@gmail.com> Thu, Apr 17, 2025 at 8:19 AM
To: "Ben@ci.stevenson.wa.us" <Ben@ci.stevenson.wa.us>

Hello,

I wanted to voice my concern on behalf of Lucy Lauser. I support her right to protest and think that the city should protect
marginalized people in our small community rather than attack them. Lucy is kind, generous and is working on doing great
things in Stevenson. 

Thank you,

Amneh 


